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Finance Committee: Members of the Finance Commit-
tee for 2007 are Paul S. Stansbury (Chair), Ed Bailey
(2007 AAHP Treasurer), and Shawn Googins (2007
ABHPChair).

Continuing Education Committee: Members of the
Continuing Education Committee for 2007 are Sarah
Hoover (Chair), Roy Craft, Nancy Sullivan, and new
members Scottie Walker, Louise Buker, and David
Hearnsberger.

Nominating Committee: Members of the Nominating
Committee for 2007 are Carl Paperiello (Chair), Stephen
Brown, Daniel Burnfield, Kyle Kleinhans, Kathy Pryor, L.
Max Scott, and new members Steven King, Keith
Anderson, and Jim Tarpinian (2007ABHPVice Chair).

Examination Site Committee: Members of the
Examination Site Committee for 2007 are Dawn
Banghart (Chair), Anthony Sorensen, Larry Sanders, and
Matthew Arno.

Professional Standards and Ethics Committee:
Members of the Professional Standards and Ethics
Committee for 2007 are Paul Rohwer (Chair), Debra
McCroskey, Cheryl Olson, Regis Greenwood, and new
member Karen Barcal.

Appeals Committee: Members of the Appeals Commit-
tee for 2007 are Robert Cherry, Jr. (Chair), Gregory Hall,
and new member Nicholas Panzarino.

Professional Development Committee: Members of
the Professional Development Committee for 2007 are
Jay Maisler (Chair), Kevin Buckley, Jeffrey Kotsch,
Cindy Bloom, and new members Tom Johnson and
Edward Christman.

Title Protection and Professional Recognition
Committee: Members of the new Title Protection and
Professional Recognition Committee for 2007 are Tom
Buhl (Chair), Kenneth Fleming, Judson Kenoyer, Scott
Kirk, Jay Maisler, and new member Kathleen Dinnel-
Jones.

AAHP Standing Committees for 2007
EdMaher, President-elect

There are eight standing committees of the American Academy of Health Physics (AAHP). The composition of the
Finance Committee is specified in our bylaws, but members of the remaining seven are diplomats of the Academy

nominated by the president and approved by the Executive Committee for staggered three-year terms. Committee
chairs are nominated and approved for one-year terms.
A brief description of each committee�s members and chairs for 2007 as approved by the AAHP Executive Commit-

tee is shown below. More information about the composition and function of standing committees of the Academy can
be found on our Web site, www.AAHP-ABHP.org, at link http://www.hps1.org/aahp/committee_duty_overview.htm.

The Academy is extremely grateful for the service of those committee members who have completed their terms
and are rotating off in January, and we welcome the new members. Please express your gratitude to CHPs you know
serving on the Academy�s standing committees for their contribution to our profession. Diplomats of the Academy
who would like to serve on a committee should indicate their willingness on their dues envelope or contact the com-
mittee chair directly.

At the recent Academy Executive Committee
meeting in Providence, Rhode Island, the

Executive Committee approved changes allowing
members to list two additional phone numbers
and one additional email address. Many CHPs,
including me, have multiple telephone numbers�for
example, a work phone, a home phone, and a cell
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phone. Similarly, we may also have a work email
address as well as one we use at home.

Accordingly, and perhaps starting as soon as the
next Academy dues notice, CHPs will be afforded
the opportunity of having three telephone numbers
and two email addresses in the Academy
database.




